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Board Direction 
17.QD0013 

 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on August 10th 2018.  

 

The file was considered at the same meeting as file 17.SU0101, an application for 

substitute consent for the quarry at this location. 

 

The Board decided to defer consideration of this file. 

 

In light of the decision of the Board to grant substitute consent for the subject quarry, 

under SU0101, and noting the abbreviated nature of the report on file, the Board 

considered it appropriate to seek a fresh inspection and report on the case. 

 
 

 

Board Member  Date: August 10th 2018 

 Conall Boland   

 


